
ROCKY MOUNTAIN MASTER MECHANICS ASSOCIATION 
MOBILE EQUIPMENT 

MEETING NOTICE 
 

Location: Holiday Inn/ Rapid City, SD 
Reservations: 605-348-4000 
A block of rooms has been reserved for December 
5th 6th and 7th 2018 please advise that you are with 
the RMMMA group to receive special rates. 

 
Dates: December 5th 6th and 7th 2018 
Wed. Meet & Greet Refreshments Sponsored by: Rushmore Plaza Holiday Inn 
Thursday Break & Refreshments Sponsored by:  
Thursday Lunch Sponsored by:  
Friday Breaks & Refreshments Sponsored by:  
Lanyards at Banquet Sponsored by:  

 
Wednesday, Dec 5th 
5:30pm-7:00pm Meet & Greet with Supplier Tables/Refreshments 

 
Thursday, Dec 6th 
6:30 am-7:45 am Registration (Dues are $40.00 per member) 
7:45 am-8:00 am Introduction of members and business session 
8:00 am-9:00am Safety (Shilo Jasso) Joint meeting; all attendees including suppliers 
9:00 am-9:15 am Break 
9:15 am-10:15 am IPS Track frames and more 
10:15 am-11:00 am Break 
11:00 am-12:00 am Cat Tier 4 Final Update next generation 
12:00 pm-1:00 pm Lunch 
1:00 pm-2:00 pm DET (Diesel Fuel Technologies) 
2:00 pm-2:15 pm Break 
2:15 pm-3:15 pm Wheel motors and more (Sulzer EMS)  
3:15 pm-3:30 pm Break 
3:30pm-4:30 pm Bridgestone what’s up with tires  

 
Please take the time to thank the Suppliers group. They have provided our social hour and dinner 

 
Friday, Dec 7th 
8:00 am-8:30 am Safety talk - go over ideas for next meeting 
8:30 am-8:45 am Break 
8:45 am-9:45 am SLS lubes and services 
9:45 am-10:00 am Break 
10:00am-Noon Open Discussion, wrap up, ideas for upcoming meeting 
12:00pm Adjourn 

 
*Remember to have your notes ready for “Open Discussion” sessions. It is easy to forget 
the issues and problems that can be addressed at the meetings. 

*Please RSVP if you plan to attend: info@rmmma.org or kevin.sondrol@nacoal.com*if 
you have any questions: leon.sabot@nacoal.com 
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